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$1,000 of Dining!!! 
 

Get Your GCC Raffle Tickets Now!!! 

VVVOLUMEOLUMEOLUME   1, I1, I1, ISSUESSUESSUE   777   MMMARCHARCHARCH   201620162016   

Notable Dates: 

 

Our next Parent Meeting is fast approaching!  

Please mark your calendars for: 
 
 

Thursday, March 31       5:45 - 6:00 

 

Please make plans to attend! We will 

be distributing tickets and promotional 

materials for our May concert! 

T HE GEORGIA CHILDRENõS CHORUS 

Parent Meeting:  
Thursday, March 31 

There will be NO GCC Rehearsal Thursday, March 10 

due to the UGA spring break.  Weôll see everyone on  

Thursday, March 17 for a regular rehearsal. 

Reminder… 
No Rehearsal Thurs., March 10 

 

Tell your family!   

Tell your friends!!   

Tell everyone you know!!!   
 

GCC raffle tickets could be your ticket to $1,000 of dining in 

gift certificates from area restaurants!  Tickets are only $10 

each or 3 for $25 and may be purchased from any Chorus 

member.   Additional tickets are available for purchase at 

each GCC rehearsal at the check-in table. 

 

Three winning tickets will be drawn at our Spring Concert on 

May 10, 2016!  The Executive Chef Prize will win $1,000 in 

dining gift certificates, and our two Sous Chef Prizes will 

win $250 each in dining gift certificates.   

 

Completed raffle stubs may be turned in to Amanda or one 

of our parent volunteers at the rehearsal check-in table.   
 

 

M ARCH  

    3ï Regular rehearsal, MARCH MONTHLY TUITION DUE 

    10 ï Spring Break observed,  NO rehearsal   

   17 ï Regular rehearsal 

   24 ï Regular rehearsal  

   31 ï Regular rehearsal, Parent Meeting at 5:45   
    

A PRIL   

   7 ïREGULAR REHEARSAL, APRIL MONTHLY TUITION DUE   

   14 ï Regular rehearsal 

   21- Regular Rehearsal  

   26 ï COMBINED REHEARSAL- TBA 

   30-  SATURDAY REHEARSAL, 9:00AM- 10:00AM 
 

M AY  

    3 ï COMBINED REHEARSAL- TBA 

    9 ï MONDAY TECH REHEARSAL IN HODGSON HALL 

4:00- 6:30  

    10 ï CONCERT  7:00 pm Hugh Hodgson Hall  (Formal                       

                Uniform) 

                 5:15 Call Time 
  

 

 
Other events MAY be added to our schedule along the way. 

We will notify you of these events as soon as we have dates and times set. 
 

Auditions for the 2015-2016 Season will be held in the Spring.   

Please tell your friends! 



N OTES FROM  THE  STAFF  

 

 The concert is drawing near!  We need all members at 

 every rehearsal!  However if  your  child  is  sick and 

 cannot  attend, please email or call the GCC office. 
   

 Parents, remember: for safetyôs sake, please walk  your 

 child to and from the building! Check in is  required  for 

 all members.    
 

  

 Singers!  Please give yourself plenty of time to get water 

 and use the restroom before coming into rehearsal each 

 week.  Itôs very distracting to the group when we have 

 lots of movement in and out of the room during practice. 

  

 We are currently scheduling AUDITIONS for our 2016

 -2017 season.  If you have friends who are interested in 

 joining the Chorus, please tell them to call or email the 

 GCC office.  Weôd love to set up an audition for them! 
 

  

  

The Georgia Childrenõs Chorus 

Hugh Hodgson School of Music  

250 River Road  

Athens, GA 30602  

Phone: 706 - 542 - 8711  

E- mail: gcc@uga.edu  

JOIN  US ON  THE  WEB! 
WWW.GEORGIACHILDRENSCHORUS.ORG 


